Sandy Creek Water District 74-G Meeting 2 March 2009



Attendees: Patrick McConnaghy, Curtis Fayle, Jay Bowman, Richard Natalson, Dennis Grieve for David Lowry & Paul Chartrand, Gary Jensen for Terry McNellis

Items Discussed:

- The budget Since there is a surplus of money it was discussed whether or not to reduce wateruser prices. The decision was to keep the wateruser prices the same and save the surplus.
- Election of officers Gary Jensen suggested that the district didn't need a water master since we are all so neighborly, but others thought that it was necessary to have a water master so that there was a person in charge of water measurements, for contact with the state and in case of disputes. Patrick McConnaghy was elected water master. Curtis Fayle was elected assistant water master. Patrick McConnaghy will remain treasurer. Patrick McConnaghy will also be the secretary, because Curtis Fayle did not have the time currently to do the position.

RECEIVED MAY 0 & 2009

Department of Water Resources Eastern Region